Communication from Public

Name: Abigail Crovisier

Date Submitted: 04/06/2023 07:49 AM

Council File No: 22-0454

Comments for Public Posting: Hello, I was disheartened to learn of the closing of Pacific Dining

Car (PDC). PDC has been a core part of my memories for the past 40 years. The restaurant, its staff, and ambience are unrivaled in Los Angeles. PDC has been interwoven into the fabric of my life in CA, whether it was going for the first time as a little girl after seeing my first show at the Ahmanson, countless birthday dinners, brunches with my dad while he took a break from working at Good Samaritan, endless late-night dinners after USC games, and wonderful holiday celebrations. I continued this tradition after my son was born and hoped to make PDC as much a part of his memories as my own. The PDC was more than just a good meal. It was a wonderful and welcoming environment that allowed for elegance while making the day to day feel comfortable. The privacy afforded by this restaurant is almost unheard of today in the LA area. I hope that there is an opportunity and adequate resourcing to bring this memorable institution back. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Abbie Crovisier